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30th April 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 5 British Museum Trip 
Friday 16th May 2025 

 
In Year 5, we have been learning about the Battle of Hastings, the Ancient Greek and Ancient Egyptian 
civilisation. In order to enrich the curriculum, we will be taking the children to London to explore the 
galleries at the British Museum relevant to our learning. We believe this will offer an exciting 
opportunity for the children to delve deeper into their learning and inspire thoughtful questions about 
how ancient civilisations lived, through the exploration of the artefacts available at the British 
Museum.  
 
The children should arrive at school between 7:15am and 7:30am in school uniform but will not be 
returning to the school premises until approximately 8pm. Due to it being a long coach journey, we will 
be stopping once each way for the children to use the facilities and have a snack/ evening meal. So we 
would ask that you please provide additional snacks and a second packed lunch for your child. If your 
child suffers with travel sickness, please hand sickness medication with a completed medical form to 
the class teacher prior to the trip.  
 
There will be an opportunity for the children to buy a small souvenir from the gift shop before leaving 
the museum. However, we ask that you send your child in with no more than £5.00 which they will 
need to keep in a safe place in their bag for the day.  
 
There is a voluntary contribution of £20.10 for your child to attend the trip which must be made via the 
‘My Child At School’ app (MCAS).  The cost is based on all children attending and payment being made. 
As parent/carer, the cost of other’s non-payment does not get passed on to you.  Although, this is a 
voluntary contribution, we must stress that a shortfall in contributions may prevent the trip from going 
ahead.  If you have difficulties in making the payment, please book an appointment with Emily Hill or a 
member of the SLT. 
 
Please give permission and make your payment via MCAS by 12th May. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Madeline Arnold, Becca Wakefield and Maya Jina  
Year 5 Team 


